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Free Bus Travel 
 
The Government wishes to remind the public that, as from 1 May 2012, free bus 

travel will be allowed on all routes, except route 5, for residents of Gibraltar and those 

holding Gibraltar ID cards.  This will include MoD personnel posted in Gibraltar and 

their registered dependents.  For the purpose of this exercise, a valid document will 

comprise one of the following: 

• Gibraltar I D card; 

• a valid Permit of Residence issued by the Royal Gibraltar Police; 

• a valid Gibraltar Health Authority Health Card; or 

• a local ID card issued by the MoD will also be entitled to free bus travel. 

Cross-frontier workers will also be entitled to free bus travel on production of proof 

that they have a valid contract of employment and they are up to date with their 

Social Insurance Contributions.  The Gibraltar Bus Company will issue these workers 

with a card that will also entitle them to free bus travel with the exception of route 5.  

Applications forms for the issue of this card are now available from the Gibraltar Bus 

Company at the Bus Depot, Winston Churchill Avenue, Gibraltar.  Applicants should 

note that it will take in the region of 7 days to process their applications and are, 

therefore, requested to contact the Gibraltar Bus Company as soon as possible. 


